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Submission: The much larger increase for short bus fares seems unfair and something which will reduce the use of public
transportation for short distances, in favour of cars, riding, and walking.

I would argue that fares should just be a flat per kilometre price for all modes in a journey (e.g. $0.5/km), if the aim is to align
bus, light rail, and train fares.





